preparing for next school year. If you haven't turned in your signed
continuous enrollment tuition agreement please do so . Every year

PK- Mrs. Britton

K- Mrs. Gloria

1% grade- Mrs. Johnson

2"¥ grade - Ms. Chester

3 grade- Mrs. Womack

Librarian-Ms. Ferrari

Computers-Mrs. Gregory

Music-Mrs. Brooks

We have a few positions open and some
we are waiting to hear a response from

some that we have offered..

Awards& Talent Show ®

* Wednesday, May 7, we will start our
Awards Assembly at 8:30 in our gym.
Parents are welcome o attend day.

Tt is a full day of recognition and
celebration of some talents that we don't
always get to see in the classroom.

Library books are due by May 1.

If you have looked and cannot find a
book, please write a note and return the
slip. There will be a fee for replacement

books.




